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Dear friends and colleagues, 

 

Thank you for your efforts in the GODIF trial. We have now randomised 39 patients at six Danish 

sites. We are proud to welcome Norway to the GODIF team. We expect to initiate two sites - 

Stavanger and Ålesund in December.  

In December/January we expect to welcome University Hospital Zealand in Køge and Roskilde. We 

are looking forward to the collaboration.  
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Thank you for committing to the GODIF trial! 
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We are currently working on a protocol article for the GODIF trial and a systematic review of loop 

diuretics in intensive care patients with fluid overload. We will present the results in a newsletter 

when it is ready. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look very much forward to further collaboration. Thank you for your support! 

 

All the best,    

Morten and Sine 

 

        

 

The Coordinating Center is always available on the 

GODIF hotline: +45 48 29 67 73 

Mail: godif@cric.nu 

    www.cric.nu/godif/ 

Kind Regards form the GODIF team 

Morten (Sponsor) and Sine (Coordinating Investigator) 

 
 

 

Important information: 

When you are dispensing trial medicine to your patients – please make sure that you take the 

vial with the correct vial-ID. In the boxes with trial medicine the vials are mixed (furosemide 

and placebo), which makes it very important to take the correct vial. 
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